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Re: The 100 Inning Fundraiser
Date: April 21, 20 (rain date April 22,20 )
Location:  Jackson Park Fields #14 & #15

To our Community Businesses:

On April 21, 20, the Jackson Fastpitch Association will be hosting the
Annual “100 Inning Fundraiser” at the Jackson Parks. The JFA needs the support
of our community leaders to help make this fundraising effort a success.

The Jackson Fastpitch Association is a non-profit organization dedicated to
the development of girls fastpitch softball programs. The organization consists of
an all volunteer board of directors, coaches, and assistants who dedicate their time
and talent to the youth of Jackson Township. Community support such as
sponsorship and fundraisers make these programs possible for the kids.

The 100 Inning Fundraiser will be a true test of endurance. The teams have
been conditioning all winter in preparation for this season. This fundraiser will
launch what we hope to be a very successful year for Jackson girl’s softball.

Please consider participating by an in kind contribution at the event or a
monetary pledge. Your contribution will make a difference. Thank you.

JFA Fundraising Committee

*All donations are tax deductible.

Web: www.jacksonsoftball.com



